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Comments: New Fee Structure

 

Hello,

 

 

As a person who enjoys hiking in beautiful Oregon, I'm writing to voice my objection to the new fee structure for

the Willamette Forest area. While I understand the need to maintain the trails and accessibility of the forest to be

enjoyed by as many people as possible, I don't agree with the way this is being proposed. Hikers and campers

can't and shouldn't be the one supporting the Forest Service all on their own. The new permits are obscenely

high. I hope you stop the proposed increase in fees and instead think of a better way to raise funds such as

higher logging contracts or partnerships with businesses who are willing to sponsor different trails in a

responsible way.

 

 

Best regards,

 

 

Abdullah Azzouni

Vancouver, WA

 

 

 


